
Foothills Music Teachers Association     Monthly Meeting     November 16, 2022

Davina Perret, President, opened the meeting at 9:32 am at Lakewood School of Music with 8 members
present.

I. No corrections to October minutes. Minutes approved as distributed.

II. Elinore Quander, Treasurer report: Savings $17,592.80, Checking  $5,228.44. We anticipate an
expensive year, with FMTA covering expenses for officers to attend the National MTNA conference.

III. Lorian Bartle, Website: Davina reported that Lorian has updated the Find A Teacher information.

IV. April Larsen, Achievement Day: Event was held Nov. 12 at the LDS Chapel (a new venue), 6465 W.
Jewell in Lakewood. We had 121 participants, 13 teachers, and 5 teenage volunteers. Net profit was
$1218.24.

V. Carrie Christensen, Holiday Benefit Concert: Dec. 3, 4 and 10 at Lakewood School of Music. Please
provide two checks from each teacher:  one check totaling family/participant donations (suggested
$10 donation), and one check for $15 to cover expenses. People may also donate to the FMTA
Scholarship fund using the QR code provided by Davina.

VI. Sonatina Festival: Mar. 11, 2023 at Colorado Christian University (CCU). Please see the links on the
website for the repertoire list, Standing Rules and registration forms. For questions, contact Helen
Gleason. Registration deadline is Feb. 11, 2023.

VII. Winter Festival: Thomas Hoops, held Saturday, Jan. 28 at Our Savior’s Church. Registration deadline
is Dec. 28, registration fee is $25 (no sibling discount).

VIII.Announcements: Next Professional Reading Program (PRP) is Feb. 22, 2023 at home of Arlyce Black.
Book is “Moonwalking with Einstein” by Joshua Foer. Next Performance Group is Feb. 10, 2023,
contact Laura Rogers. Another book recommendation from Kathy Hammer: “Every Good Boy Does
Fine.”

IX. New Business: none.

Adjourned 10:03 am
Tami Meise, Secretary


